**From Chris Grande to all of his clients and friends of Walnut Hill Advisors and Heritage Financial Group, Inc.**

Happy Hanukkah! Merry Christmas! Happy New Year!

Here is your 2008 “Christmas Card” (
As we normally do, we will give a donation to match-up interfaith volunteers,  in your name , in lieu of cluttering your house with more Christmas cards!
[image: image1.png]MATCH-UP
Interfaith Volunteers ‘




MATCH-UP Interfaith Volunteers is a network of trained volunteers who provide support and companionship to elderly and disabled adults living in the Boston area.

Prolonged social isolation and loneliness often results in serious and costly physical, mental, and emotional health problems in elderly and disabled adults. With over 30,000 people age 75 and older living alone in Boston, according to a recent report from the Boston Partnership for Older Adults, a significant slice of population is at risk for many of these problems.

The mission of MATCH-UP Interfaith Volunteers is to decrease the social isolation, enhance the quality of life, and preserve the dignity of elderly and disabled adults in all neighborhoods of Boston (Allston, Brighton, Back Bay, West End, Charlestown, East Boston, North End, South End, South Boston, Fenway, Roxbury, Dorchester, Jamaica Plain, Roslindale, Mattapan, West Roxbury, Hyde Park) and Brookline, Massachusetts.

To this end, volunteers of all ages, backgrounds, and faiths provide a range of elder services and programs. Friendly Visiting is our signature program. Friendly visitors develop a one-on-one friendship with an elder, often lasting for many years. Additional friendly visiting programs include the PetPals program which sends volunteers with dogs to visit elderly and disabled adults living in long-term care facilities and Strong for Life which brings together volunteers and older adults to perform an in-home exercise program. 
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If you would like to help match-up interfaith volunteers, call 617-482-1510 or go to their website:

www.matchelder.org
I look forward to serving you all in 2009! ~ Chris Grande

